
Amendment #1  to RFP:  SJPC-GW-8112020 – Questions from Potential Bidders 

Q1:   Considering all the current conditions, would SJPC consider accepting e-submissions on this 
project? 

A1:  Yes, electronic submission will be accepted. Please send any electronic submissions to 
pboyle@southjerseyport.com.  

 

 

 

 


